 Simsbury High School SPTC

Application for Special Project/Special Request/Equipment Funding

THANK YOU for completing the information below. This funding opportunity is available to you from the SPTC. Requests are reviewed by the Special Projects Committee and presented to the SPTC at our monthly meetings for discussion. We want to help further your efforts to provide a quality experience for Simsbury High School students. Your answers below help us to determine how to effectively allocate our funding dollars.

1. Name of Department, Club or Sport: _________________________________________

2. Department, Club or Sport Advisor/Contact: __________________________________


Telephone #_________________ Email Address_____________________________

3. Describe the Special Project, Special Request, or Equipment Requested


(What it is and why it is important)

4. How much does this Special Project, Special Request or Equipment Cost?

5. How much funding are you seeking from the SPTC?

6. Please list any other funding sources currently available to you. (NOTE: Other sources of funding do not negate the possibility that funds will be approved by the SPTC.)
7. How many students are impacted by this project, request or purchase of equipment? (Please include a numerical estimate and describe- e.g. grade levels, JV or Varsity level Sport, Class Course(s))

8. Please add anything else you think we need to know.

THANKS AGAIN for your time and attention.  Please place completed form in SPTC mailbox in the office or email to shssptc@gmail.com
